
Fundraising Opportunities:
The first half of the year has started sublimely with regards to the
Fundraising opportunities being picked up by the school. This
weekend we had a successful fundraising event hosting the Hurricane
Hot Rod Club from Dunedin. The club was a follow up to the Kurow
Cruisers last year and it was nice seeing some familiar faces. 2024
has seen the outstanding 4 Wheel Drive trip through Glenmore and
Godley Peaks as a shared event with the Bright Stars Trust, a
mid-holiday event for the Tekapo Race, kindly organised by Georgina

Nation and Robyn Millar and most recently this weekend’s event organised by Casey and Jason Je�ries.
These days do not just happen and rely heavily on parental support in the organisation and hands on
deck. Thank you to all our parents, both Kindergarten and School who have assisted us to make these
fundraising opportunities possible.


